
 

 

Photography/filming consent form 
(General Data Protection Regulation) 
 
 
 

 
Student Name  

Name of parent/guardian   

Your Address   

Contact tel. no.  

 
At Bosworth Academy, we may take photos/film and/or comments of you/your child (as applicable) for 
promotional purposes. 

 
These images may appear on our website, social media, in our printed materials produced for promotional 
purposes including leaflets, posters and adverts, in materials sent out to the media, or in reports to funding 
bodies. 

 
We will not include personal e-mail or postal addresses, or telephone or fax numbers on our website or in 
printed publications. Please note that websites can be seen throughout the world, and not just in the United 
Kingdom, where UK law applies. 

 
To comply with the General Data Protection Regulation, we need your permission before we take any 
photographs/film of you/your child. 

 
Please answer the question below, then sign and date the form as indicated. 

Conditions of use 
 
- This form is valid for the time your child is a student at the Academy plus an additional 2 years thereafter. 
- We will not use the photographs/film for any other purposes than those mentioned above. 
- We will not include personal details (such as postal addresses, or telephone number) on our website, printed 

materials or other marketing/promotional materials. 
- Copyright of photographs taken will remain with the LiFE Multi-Academy Trust. 

Please note that websites can be seen throughout the world, and not just in the United 
Kingdom, where UK law applies. 

 

Do you give us permission? 
(Please tick as appropriate) YES NO 

 
Signature: 
(Parent/Guardian) 

 

Print name: 
 

 

Date:  

 

 
  



 

About the General Data Protection Regulation (GDPR) in 
relation to Photography/Filming Consent at Bosworth 

Academy. 
 
In order to comply with new GDPR legislation, we have to ensure that we have explicit 
written consent from parents/guardians of every student at Bosworth Academy under 
the age of 18 that we wish to take photography and footage of. Under GDPR, it is our 
responsibility to outline your rights as the parent/guardian. This includes: 
 
The right to be informed (articles 13 and 14) 
This means that we must state how we might use photography and/or footage of your 
child. These methods of use are listed overleaf. 
 
The right to access (article 15) 
This grants you the right to access your child’s personal data (photography and/or 
footage) on request, and receive confirmation regarding how these are being used. 
 
The right to erasure (article 17) 
This grants you the right to request photography and/or footage of your child to be 
removed from the Bosworth Academy website; the LiFE Multi-Academy Trust website; 
our social media profiles such as Facebook, Twitter and YouTube; and future versions 
of printed materials such as prospectuses and leaflets. 
 
 
If you have any concerns or questions regarding GDPR, please feel free to contact the 
academy on 01455 822841 or email us at office@bosworthacademy.org.uk. 


